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A chance to revamp your resume and more

  

A job search workshop is scheduled for the first three Mondays of January in Cozad.

  

Participants will learn how to revamp their resumes and other tips to land a new job.

  

The workshops will be Mondays, Jan. 11, 18, 25 at 4 p.m. at Cozad High School, Room 123,
1710 Meridian Ave.

  

For more information and to register, call Alissa at 308-865-5675.

  

Seating is limited.

  

 

  

Mark calendars for Dudley musical

  

Dudley Elementary’s annual musical will be Friday, March 5, at 7:30 p.m. in the Community
Building gymnasium.

  

The event is not marked on the school calendar.

  

Dudley’s honor choir, grades 4-6, is preparing a “Show Me the Money” musical to be presented
the end of January or early February.
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Music director Ernie Blecha seeks women’s white ruffledshirts to be donated to the school’s
costume department.

  

“We’re doing costuming for the early presidents and they had lots of frills on their shirts,” Blecha
said.

  

For more information or to donate, call the school at 537-3651, ext. 2.
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